
VCMI Suitland Sunday Announcements 

 

The week of Sunday, February 23, 2025 

 

 

 

Great news for our Chrisma Teens! The Brothers Keeper and Sister 2 Sister Program begins Friday, 
March 21st. The program is designed for Chrisma Teens to connect outside of Sunday service to sharpen 
one another through fellowship. Teens will grow in Christlikeness, faith, and develop accountable and 
genuine relationships while enjoying fun games and activities. $3 per teen. 
 
The prayer ministry is looking for people to join us, as we always pray, in the grace realm. We pray 
online Monday at noon and Tuesday ant 6:00am. We pray in-person on Sunday at 0900am and Friday at 
7:00pm. Come and stand in the gap with us as we believe God for his Kingdom to come and his will to be 
done in earth as it is in heaven. Email Prayerworks@vcmi.org for more information. 

Attention All Men!  We are so excited for the fast-approaching 2025 Mighty Men of Valor Conference 
Man 2 Man in Woodbridge, VA on June 25th-27th.  Along with life-changing word, we are going have a 3-
on-3 basketball tournament, a football skill competition and great giveaways.  The early bird registration 
of $50 will expire March 31st.  The registration cost will increase to $150, so do not delay.  Pay for a 
friend, and we look forward to seeing all the men there.  Go to vcmi.org/events to register. 

This is the of the year of the Grace Realm where God is more than ready to overwhelm you with every 
form of grace.  As you are experiencing this Grace, we would like to capture your testimonies.  If have 
experienced God’s Super Natural Grace in a tangible way this year (2025), we would like to hear 
about.  Please email us at testimonies@vcmi.org 

 


